Lena Bonner

From: Commissioner Catherine Smith-McKnight
Sent: Tuesday, January 2, 2024 3:06 PM

To: Lena Bonner

Subject: Agenda item

Ms Bonner,

1 would like to put on the Commission agenda
(January 16, 2024) to discuss security, licensing and even possible closing Smart Grocery on Wrightsboro Road after
several shootings which a few have been fatal.
If | need to reword this please let me know.
Sincerely,

Commissioner McKnight
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